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B L Y T H E  B R I D G E  H I G H  S C H O O L  &  S I X T H  F O R M

Many of our lunchtime clubs and activities have
started again and it is wonderful to see students
involved in the wider opportunities that the school
offers. I know the PE department are delighted
with the enthusiasm that students are displaying in
training sessions and matches.

Next week, our annual harvest festival organised by
Year 7 students will take place. If you are able to
make a donation to the appeal of non-perishable
food, then your items will go to the Trussell Trust
who provide vital support to families in need. Look
out for details on how to contribute via form tutors.

Mrs Johnson
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HALF TERM FOOTBALL AND EDUCATION
COURSE TASTER SESSIONS AVAILABLE

Port Vale has a number of exciting opportunities to join
their football & education programmes! The first one is a
Port Vale FC course in partnership with Blythe Bridge High
School & Sixth Form. Students study a wide range of BTECs
& A-levels alongside training 2-3 times a week with UEFA
standard coaching as well as playing against other EFL
clubs. If you are interested, please email tom.farr@port-
vale.co.uk
In addition to these great opportunities on the pitch, our
partnership with Port Vale FC Foundation is enabling a
group of students interested in careers in sports journalism
to gain valuable experiences. Every few weeks, our student
media team will be choosing a player to be 'In Focus'. This
week's video, produced by Louis, features our goalkeeper,
Dariel. The video was a superb effort - well done!

As we look forward to celebrating Black History
Month this October our school is proud to be part
of the national celebrations and events to honour
the accomplishments of Black Britons in every
area of endeavour throughout our history.  It is an
opportunity to reflect upon the fact that the
history of Britain belongs to everyone and that the
contributions of black people in our country have
been key to the development of a modern
democracy.

# P R I D E R E S P E C T K I N D N E S S

OCTOBER IS BLACK HISTORY
MONTH 

WORLD
KINDNESS
DAY

 ATTENDANCE AND
PUNCTUALITY MATTERS

We are looking for
students to spread some
kindness in our local
community. See FROG
for more details. 

https://www.facebook.com/OfficialPVFC/?__cft__[0]=AZUx3Gb3wsilh6KIG4BzID_lQhvuIkZVMkJLX_4W2fHhfmQktDnuKe60Bs1b7kKvNMvvK8AXGfyrad6A5Lz53XOy4SNd0WwcDfwr6n3MXuOFNrXmCKf-pWkwIHTgbgDNVp5hdfjuE_dey1Z1mgjDa_QEMjUc2hR9OK_3qdJf8dMg3annKe2N30tsdXDc5ZzXkNLQhkp9HVdxEdjgBXsmtJg5&__tn__=kK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/BlytheHigh?__cft__[0]=AZUx3Gb3wsilh6KIG4BzID_lQhvuIkZVMkJLX_4W2fHhfmQktDnuKe60Bs1b7kKvNMvvK8AXGfyrad6A5Lz53XOy4SNd0WwcDfwr6n3MXuOFNrXmCKf-pWkwIHTgbgDNVp5hdfjuE_dey1Z1mgjDa_QEMjUc2hR9OK_3qdJf8dMg3annKe2N30tsdXDc5ZzXkNLQhkp9HVdxEdjgBXsmtJg5&__tn__=-]K-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/PortValeFoundation/?__cft__[0]=AZUeGwxH_wMnpgXjlKK-UYl3t1kQ10kl65O7QajaG89iIFEc2CMXY4CBAwrU9JTThOVWHFO7ptznq6VZr0GDtcgwfVe_047ZXajbf3GU4Z6h5GYGeGNQitrc02agnEtxJ_RxrEJN0qgktzmXSyannTNIR_4WAM9vmGLyvTS-pUbz1ICo5ppWcXuOfU5vzAVLkiI&__tn__=kK-R


EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES GALORE

Year 7 and Year 8 are doing an
incredible job with their Hug in a Bag
project, supporting the wonderful
UHNM Charity.
All of the details can be found on your
FROG assignment; the deadline for
donations is Friday 21st October. All
donations to Mrs Pheasey in N6a,
please.
There will be a session after school for
packing up the donations straight
after half term, and a form will be
emailed out for students in these year
groups to express interest in coming
on the visit to deliver our donations.
Any questions, please see Mrs Pheasey.
As always we would like to thank you
so much for your amazing support.
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AFTERSCHOOL CLUB IS BACK!
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YEAR 8 'SKILLS FOR WORK' CHALLENGE DAY

Our extra curricular
activities are now on your
FROG dashboards. There is
quite literally something for
everyone! - These are just a
few examples of what we
have on offer and the clubs
run during lunchtimes and
after school.

Year 8 students will soon
be participating in an
exciting team challenge.
Students have been sent
a form to complete via
FROG assignments - the
deadline for completion
is Friday 14th October.

OUR SILKY CHICKS ARE
6 WEEKS OLD

Earlier this week, we took Year 11
GCSE literature students, and
some GCSE and BTEC drama
students, to The Regent Theatre
to watch the play they are
studying - JB Priestley's 'An
Inspector Calls'.
Well done to all our students -
their behaviour was fantastic, and
hopefully it was enjoyed by all

6 weeks old already and our surprise
baby chicks are really growing fast,
with an ever changing plumage. At
the moment, mum and babies are
sectioned off from our other birds, just
until the chicks are old enough to
fend for themselves.
Our eco-budding gardeners managed
to spend some time with them at
close range this week.

REGENT THEATRE TRIP
TO WATCH CLASSIC PLAY

'HUG IN A BAG'
PROJECT
GATHERING
MOMENTUM

PROPOSAL  THAT BLYTHE BRIDGE
HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORM JOINS
JOHN TAYLOR MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST

Our reply:
No, there are no plans to change the
school name from Blythe Bridge High
School & Sixth Form
You asked:
Will the uniform change?
Our reply:
No, there are no plans to change our
school uniform, parents/carers should note
that governors review our uniform policy
every year to ensure that it remains good
value for money.
You asked:
Will losing 'Music Foundation Trust' status
impact on music provision?
Our reply:
Absolutely not, governors are committed
to music being part of our curriculum.

You asked:
Will the school name
change?


